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Visit to San José de Apartadó 
 

March 1, 2005 
 
The Deputy Director of the Office in Colombia of the United Nations High 
Commissioner for Human Rights, Mr. Amerigo Incalcaterra, will visit the Peace 
Community of San José de Apartadó tomorrow, March 2nd.  
 
Mr. Incalcaterra will travel with representatives of the United Nations High 
Commissioner for Refugees, UNHCR, and will listen to what members of the 
community and the civil and military authorities have to say.   
 
The Office will express its solidarity and support for the peace community following 
the massacre in which eight of its members, including four children, were murdered. 

  


